

NHS 70 YEAR ANNIVERSARY & PPG OPEN DAY

Last month, our PPG celebrated 70 years of the NHS and had our surgery's PPG open day together at the East Ham Care Memorial Building. It was a lovely opportunity to meet our fellow patients and show with pride some of our surgery's achievements to the public. We are excited to have met Mr Steven Timms MP and our pearly queen, Doreen Golding. Our doctors and other PPG members also joined as the day progressed.

It was fascinating to learn how the NHS has evolved in the past 70 years, and see the nurses uniforms from different eras. We found other information tables during the event very informative as well. We enjoyed the live drum music and seeing the nurses attempt to drum. Lunch was delicious! Everyone who attended was also treated with a free ice-cream cone from an ice-cream van. In fact, 100 people were already given an ice-cream cone by the time it came to our turn!

All in all, it was a lovely event and we can't wait to meet more patients of our surgery at our next event!